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Y6 Weekly Bulletin 28 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We now are at the end of what has been a busy and exciting term. The children have done so well, 
with so much to be proud of and to reflect back upon really positively- such a range of events and 
opportunities that they have engaged with and enjoyed. 

This week it has been great to welcome Derek Winterburn from St James's Church to lead our Easter 
Assembly. We also enjoyed a fab choir concert on Tuesday evening- they did so well. 

I would like to thank our PTA for their fabulous and proactive energy and support this term. 

Thank you also to yourselves for your support and encouragement- it is greatly appreciated. 

Today we finished with our Easter Hat parade and the rain held off! 

Wishing you the very best for a happy and healthy Easter break 

Best Wishes 

Alan Went 

Head teacher 

 

Please note that the bulletins are always available on the website  

 

 https://www.hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Communication+and+Weekly+Bulletin&
pid=102 

 

Important notices: 

➢ Swimming 

Y6 will be swimming on Tuesday 4th June for 5 weeks. Payment can be made on Arbor under trips. 
Swimming hats are available on Arbor under school shop. You child will need one in order to swim as 
this is a requirement of the pool. 

➢ Communication 

Now that Arbor seems to have embedded, we have reviewed how we communicate and after Easter, 
will be sending out one weekly bulletin which will include a section for each year group as well as any 
PTA news. This will be sent on a Friday. Our Newsletter celebrating all our children’s achievements will 
be sent out at the end of every half term and finally our Curriculum Newsletters will be sent at the end 
of the term for the following term. 

➢ Music 

We are delighted to welcome back Ms Humphries after Easter. 

➢ Curriculum Newsletters 

Summer term newsletters are attached. 

 

We have some vacancies coming up in school. Please follow the link for further details: 

https://www.eteach.com/jobs?location=Hampton%20TW12,%20UK&pt=51.4251271,-
0.3697277&radius=100 
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Dates for your diaries: 

Tuesday 16th April: Children Return 

Thursday 18th April: Swimming 5J 10.15am, 5B 10.45am, 5R 11.15am 

Friday 19th April: Y4 cake sale 

Monday 22nd April: Bookfair arrives 

Monday 13th May: SATs week 

Friday 17th May: End of SATs sponsored walk celebration & picnic 

Wednesday 22nd May: Class Photos 

Friday 24th May: INSET DAY 

Monday 27th May: HALF TERM 

Saturday 8th June: Fundraising Car Wash event 

Tuesday 16th July: Leavers Disco 

 

 

All pupils have been given study practice packs in maths and reading. It is Easter holidays work - easily 
transportable and will help pupils prepare for the tests 3 weeks after we return. All pupils are expected 
to do the work to the best of their ability. It would be beneficial if adults could support the work and we 
will put the answers on Google classroom after week 1 so that they can help mark it and go over errors. 
This is the most important part so that pupils address their misunderstanding with you. It is set out as 
approx. 10 minutes of each subject a day for 10 days. It is up to the child if they do it as such or in longer 
timed chunks over less days. 

This is a good opportunity for pupils to learn that when tests and exams are coming up, that it's important 
that they do some work towards them in terms of recap and revision. In year 7 onwards this will be 
expected to be done both in school and in their own time. Thank you for supporting this aspect of their 
journey. 

 

Final call for hoodies. You can purchase on the PTA shop on the link below: 

https://hhjschristmasfair.com/collections/all 

 

 

Year 6 wishlist Amazon 

We have attached the March Governors Newsletter. 

Have a wonderful and restful holiday! 

The Year 6 Team 
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